

Mr. David A. Ochu 321 A. Lohmans Ct. Austin, Texas 78734

Dear Mr. Ochu:

On behalf of the Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our appreciation for the Molson wood boxes you recently donated to the Club. We are endeavoring to expose as many persons as is possible to the beauty of our lakes, streams and surrounding waterways. It can only be done with the support of people like yourself who assist us with donations or other forms of support.

We welcome you to paddle with us and see the beauty of the great outdoors.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



Don and Sue Evans Armand Bayou c/o P. O. Box 58828 Houston, Texas 77258

Dear Don and Sue:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our heartfelt thanks for your accompanying us on our paddle on Armand Bayou, February 17th. I personally increased my knowledge of the outdoors, as did others. Many of us spend hours paddling the Bayou, but none of knew that it was once part of the Brazos.

We invite you to come to our meetings and paddle with us. We also look forward to planning another paddle in the next couple of months and hopefully you will be able to join us at that time also.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



PAR Canoe Outfitters 1615 Witte Road Houston, Texas 77080

Dear Pat and Richard:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to again thank you for your contributions of sleeping pads and knee pads at the February meeting. I am sure that the winners were pleasantly surprised and I know that several new members joined us at that meeting.

The support that both of you give the Club and the many hours and merchandise that you donate are greatly appreciated.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder



Canoesport 7334 Rampart #104 Houston, Texas

Dear Bruce:

On behalf of the Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our appreciation for the T-shirt that you donated to the meeting in February. We had several new members join us at that meeting, and it is with your help and donations that allow us to entice members to join our ranks.

The support that you give the Club is greatly appreciated.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder



Wilderness Equipment 337 Town & Country Village Houston, Texas, 77024

ATTENTION: Mike

Dear Mike:

On behalf of the Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our appreciation for the paddle that you donated to the meeting in February. We had several new members join us at that meeting, and it is with your help and donations that allow us to entice members to join our ranks.

The support that you give the Club is greatly appreciated.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder



Goynes Canoe Livery Route 1, Box 558 Martindale, Texas, 78655

Dear Tom:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I want to express our heartfelt thanks for coming to our February meeting. I feel that you were, as usual, well received. Also, we thank you for the \$25.00 gift certificate which was used as a prize in the drawing for the visitors. We were able to convince several people to join our ranks that night.

Tom, we also want to thank you for your program that night. As a direct result of that program, I feel we had a fairly good turnout at the cleanup this past weekend.

Please keep us advised as to the coming year. If you plan on cleaning up 256 plus miles, it will need a lot of advance publicity and help from a lot of individuals.

Again, we thank you for your support of The Houston Canoe Club.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder



Mr. John McMahon c/o Century Papers Inc. 4902 Gulf Freeway P. O. Box 1908 Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Mr. McMahon:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our sincere thanks for your donation of two cases of trash bag which were used on the cleanup of the San Marcos river this last weekend. We are endeavoring to keep the San Marcos clean where people can enjoy a natural river. It can only be done with the support of people like yourself who assist in donating supplies.

I would like to invite you to our meetings and also invite you to paddle with us and enjoy the great outdoors.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, recorder

AD:



Mr. Wyman Higdon Windward Company 500 Battleground Road Deer Park, Texas, 77536

Dear Mr. Higdon:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our thanks for your donation of beer to the cleanup efforts of the San Marcos River last weekend. After a very long day on the river, the evening was made much nicer by your donation.

With support like yours, we find it easier to keep our rivers clean for everyone's enjoyment. I would like to invite you to our meetings and also invite you to paddle with us and enjoy the great outdoors.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



Mr. Tom Gamble Aspromonte Coors 10400 Harvin Drive Houston, Texas 77036

Dear Mr. Gamble:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our thanks for your donation of beer to the cleanup efforts of the San Marcos River last weekend. After a very long day on the river, the evening was made much nicer by your donation.

With support like yours, we find it easier to keep our rivers clean for everyone's enjoyment. I would like to invite you to our meetings and also invite you to paddle with us and enjoy the great outdoors.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



Mr. Tony Snow Highland Coors 6550 Bingle Road Houston, Texas 77092

Dear Mr. Snow:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our thanks for your donation of beer to the cleanup efforts of the San Marcos River last weekend. After a very long day on the river, the evening was made much nicer by your donation.

With support like yours, we find it easier to keep our rivers clean for everyone's enjoyment. I would like to invite you to our meetings and also invite you to paddle with us and enjoy the great outdoors.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



Mr. Larry French Coors of the Woods 2811 East Davis Conroe, Texas 77302

Dear Mr. French:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our thanks for your donation of beer to the cleanup efforts of the San Marcos River last weekend. After a very long day on the river, the evening was made much nicer by your donation.

With support like yours, we find it easier to keep our rivers clean for everyone's enjoyment. I would like to invite you to our meetings and also invite you to paddle with us and enjoy the great outdoors.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



Mr. Nelson Brown International Brands Inc. 4740 East Park Drive Houston, Texas 77028

Dear Mr. Brown:

On behalf of The Houston Canoe Club, I wish to express our thanks for your donation of beer to the cleanup efforts of the San Marcos River last weekend. After a very long day on the river, the evening was made much nicer by your donation.

With support like yours, we find it easier to keep our rivers clean for everyone's enjoyment. I would like to invite you to our meetings and also invite you to paddle with us and enjoy the great outdoors.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



Mr. Herb Silverman 2415 Mimosa Lane H4 Houston, Texas 77019

Dear Herb:

On behalf of the Board of The Houston Canoe Club, I want to thank you for your donation of cold drinks to the San Marcos cleanup. We had a good turn out and Tom wants to do 256 plus miles next year. I do think we will need lots of help and advance publicity on that venture.

Look forward to seeing you at the meetings.

Thanks again.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD:



March 7, 1985

AMC Books, Dept. Rl 5 Joy Street Boston, MASS. 02108

Gentlemen:

I am writing on behalf of The Houston Canoe Club. We would appreciate it if you would give us a quote on an order of 12 books of "River Rescue" by Less Bechtel to be published in April. We would hope that in this quantity, you would be able to give us a 40 percent discount.

Your early reply would be appreciated.

Yours truly,

Artie Dennis, Recorder

AD

cc: Leonard Hulsebosch